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Mark Your Calendar

March 14	   8:00am
Chamber Revitalization 
Committee Meeting
Chamber Office
650 Douglas Blvd.

Bill Aiken
	 774-5271
baiken@rosevil le.ca.us

Mark Wolinski
774-5179

mwolinski@roseville.ca.us

Jan Shellito
774-5447

jshellito@roseville.ca.us

Kevin Payne
774-5256

kpayne@roseville.ca.us

Your Team

March 7	 6:00pm
Downtown Roseville
Merchants  Meeting
Civic Center
311 Vernon St.

D O W N T O W N

March 12	  7:00pm
Roseville Revitalization 
Committee Meeting 
Civic Center
311 Vernon St.

March 6	   6:00pm
Cultural Arts Committee
Maidu Comm. Center
1550 Maidu Dr.

Dan Burden was recognized as one of Time Magazine’s ten national civic innovators 
for 2001.  Don’t miss your chance to participate in these workshops!  
RSVP to Bill Aiken to attend any one or all of the workshops at:
baiken@roseville.ca.us
774-5271

Our community wants a vibrant Downtown. 

We’re pulling out all the stops,  

creating a smart vision for 
Downtown Roseville, 
and incorporating Blueprint Principles 

to unleash the potential.  

Be a part of the revitalization:

Thursday, March 1
Dan Burden 
Workshops 
Nationally recognized authority on 
livable communities and 
pedestrian facilities

Amazing Potential

10 - 12 noon  Workshop at the Tower Theater 421 Vernon St. 
Workshop on pedestrian friendly environments, walkability, Downtown access 
and connectivity

1 - 2:30 pm  Field Walk from the Civic Center  311 Vernon St.
Analysis of the “walkability” and “livability” of Downtown Roseville

6:30 - 8 pm  Community Presentation at the Tower Theater 
One final opportunity to review our project with Mr. Burden

RSVP for any workshop to Bill Aiken:
baiken@roseville.ca.us  or 916-774-5271



Civic Plaza Steel
On February 5, Kobra Properties celebrated the installation of the last steel 
beam on their 58,000 sq ft., Class-A office building at Vernon and Grant Street. 
At their “topping off” celebration,  several representatives from Kobra, Stonegate 
Construction, the City of Roseville  and the Redevelopment Agency marked this 
important milestone by signing the final beam prior to its placement at the top of 
the building.   The project is a mixed use project with ground floor retail and three 
floors of office space expected to be complete by the end of the year.       
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EU’s Great Crew!
The Environmental 
Utilities Waste Water 
Division is always at 
the ready to provide 
amazing service and 
timely responses.  
They’ve been heroes 
in Historic Old 
Town, responding 
to and resolving 
wastewater challenges 
arising during the 
infrastructure upgrade 
portion of the 
Streetscape Project.
Special thanks to this 
friendly and strident 
group of City staff. 

Northern California Revelopment Alliance invites you to:

Mixed-Use Redevelopment Projects -  
How to get them done in your community

Thursday, March 8
10:00am - 12:00pm
Tower Theater
421 Vernon St.
Roseville

For complete list of panelists and to RSVP 
contact Bill Aiken: baiken@roseville.ca.us


